
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Cape Winelands District Municipality  

including local municipalities 
Organic Waste Diversion Plan 

 
Notice is hereby given to invite Interested and Affected Parties to provide comments on 
the development of the Cape Winelands District and Municipal Organic Waste Diversion 
Plans (OWDPs) in terms of the requirements of the National Environmental 
Management: Waste Act, Act 59 of 2008 (NEM:WA), as well as the Western Cape 
Department of Environmental Affairs and Development Planning (DEADP). The 
purpose of the OWDP is to promote diversion of waste from landfill and includes the 
Local Municipalities of Witzenberg, Langeberg, Breede Valley and Drakenstein.   
A copy of the OWDPs will be made available for inspection and/or download during 
office hours at the following places: 

• Municipal offices: 51 Trappes Street, Worcester, 6850, 

• Municipal website: https://www.capewinelands.gov.za  

• Municipal Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/people/Cape-Winelands-
DM/100068908522278/  

• Or by request from consultant  

The public comment period is from 3 March 2023 until 17 March 2023.   
Comments on the above-mentioned OWMPs, must be sent in writing within fourteen 
(14) days from the date of the publication of this notice to the following: 
 
Consultant details: 

Name: Michele Muller 
Email: Michele.muller@zutari.com  

Name: Bianca Galego 
Email: Bianca.galego@zutari.com 

 
Public Meeting:  
A virtual public meeting will be held on the 16 March 2023 where the District and 
Municipal OWDP’s will be presented and will provide opportunity for public comment. 
Please contact M. Muller or B. Galego should you wish to attend and you will be 
provided with a meeting link.   
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